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2024 BRADSHAW-NEU
CHARITY TENNIS TOURNAMENT

Registration is OPEN!

The Bradshaw/Neu Tennis Tournament, sponsored by the Cottonwood Tennis

Club, will begin Sunday, December 1 through Saturday December 7.
Entry is open to all 55+ communities in the area, and all the Cottonwood courts
are used for the event.

Make sure that you are a part of this event, as a spectator, competitor,
tournament volunteer or sponsor, this event is a great way to kick off the
2024-2025 season, spend time with you friends and follow competitors while
giving back to the community. This event will be giving a portion of the proceeds
to the “Boys and Girls Club™ and “Neighbors Who Care”.

Wheelchair Tennis Exhibition and Fastest Serve Contest

Competitors will receive daily scrumptious /breakfast & lunches included with
their registration.

Guaranteed 3 Matches

NEW WEBSITE
www.bradshawtennis.com
for Registration and for Information to Volunteer.



